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RE: RESOLUTION OF NOTICE OF VIOLATION 
LOS ALAMOS NATIONAL LABO RA TORIES 
EPA ID# NM0890010515 

Dear Messrs. Maggiore & Brandt: 

On June 13, 2016, the New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) conducted a hazardous 
waste Compliance Evaluation Inspection at Los Alamos National Laboratories (LANL), located 
at Bikini Atoll Road, SM-30, Los Alamos, NM. Based on that inspection and review of the 
information obtained NMED issued a Notice of Violation (NOV) dated November 8, 2016. 

NMED has reviewed your response dated November 10, 2016. Based on that review, NMED 
has determined that the violations cited in the NOV have been adequately addressed and no 
further action relative to the NOV on the part of LANL is required. Any action taken in response 
to this letter does not relieve your facility of its obligation to comply with any other applicable 
laws and regulations. 
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If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Don Meyer of my staff at (505) 
476-6021 or by email at don.meyer@state.nm.us. 

Hazardous Waste Bureau 

JEK:dm 

cc: Janine Kraemer, NMED HWB 
Don Meyer, NMED HWB 
Robert Italiano, NMED District II Manager 
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